Common Sense: Gun sellers should be required to wait until the criminal background check is complete to release the gun.
Otherwise, why have a background check at all? Brings to mind the old adage about closing the barn door after the horse has
bolted. Our legislators must have backbone sufficient to stand up to the noisy pro-gun faction. Oregon is a state that wants
common sense gun laws. Be brave!



